
School Visits featuring Georgia State University's BioBus
The Atlanta Chapter of the Society for Neuroscience and Center for Behavioral 
Neuroscience will co-sponsor classroom visits by graduate and undergraduate 
neuroscience students throughout Brain Awareness Month (March). Students will visit 
your classroom and talk about their careers, their research, and fun neuroscience topics. 
Georgia State University's BioBus, a 30-foot travelling laboratory containing numerous 
brain models and specimens may accompany the students at your request. These visits will 
be scheduled on a first-come first-served basis, so act now! 

Public Lecture Series 
The Atlanta Chapter of the Society for Neuroscience and Center for Behavioral 
Neuroscience will co-sponsor these free public lectures:

3/6/02. 7pm. Whitehead Research Building conference room, Emory University.
Dr. Stuart Zola, Director, Yerkes Primate Research Center
"Normal memory, memory distortions, memory impairment" 

3/19/02. 7pm. Whitehead Research Building conference room, Emory University
Dr. Marla Luskin, Professor, Cell Biology, Emory University
"New possibilities for the production of neurons in the adult brain" 

3/21/02. 7pm. SciTrek: Georgia's Technology Adventure.
Dr. Matthew Grober, Associate Professor, Georgia State University
"The seX-files: unraveling the mystery of socially-controlled sex change." 

     Brain Fair 
This public education information fair about the brain and neuroscience research will take 
place from 11-4pm on Saturday March 23, 2002 at SciTrek - Georgia's Technology 
Adventure. The event is open to all ages and free with a limited supply coupon available 
only from Jordan Rose. Last year's Booths include Hold A Real Brain, Record Your Own 
Brain Waves (EEG), BioFeedback (play hands-free video games - your brain is the 
controller!), Helmets & Brain Safety, Strokes, Your Brain on Drugs, literature and 
representatives from local societies for Alzheimer's, Parkinson's, Huntington's, Multiple 
Sclerosis.

How about the Brain Fair? Join me from 11-
4pm on Saturday March 23, 2002 at SciTrek 
for a public education information fair about the brain.  
You will be able to hold a human brain, record your own 
brain waves, find out about Parkinson's and other 
neurological diseases, and play a hands-free video 
game - your brain is the controller!  And there’s a 
Careers in Neuroscience Panel at noon! The event is open 
to all ages and FREE with a limited supply coupon 
available from Jordan Rose.*

There’s so much to do, 

where do i start?!?

Brian and the Brain discuss the exciting events at the Brain Fair and the Brain Lecture 
Series, part of the Brain Awareness Month festivities coming in March.*

The Center for Behavoral Neuroscience and the Atlanta Chapter of the Society for Neuroscience present...The Center for Behavoral Neuroscience and the Atlanta Chapter of the Society for Neuroscience present...

And there’s a Lecture Series too?? What can I learn at that?

You can check out these free Public Lectures open to high school 
students,undergraduates, parents, teachers and professionals:

“Normal memory, Memory distortion, and Memory impairment.”
Dr. Stuart Zola, Director, Yerkes Primate Research Center.
3-6-02. 7pm. Nursing School Auditorium, Plaza Level, Emory University.

“New possibilities for the production of neurons in the adult brain.”
Dr. Marla Luskin, Professor, Cell Biology, Emory University
3-19-02. 7pm. Nursing School Auditorium, Plaza Level, Emory University.

“The seX-files: unraveling the mystery of socially-controlled sex change.”
Dr. Matthew Grober, Associate Professor, Georgia State University.
3-21-02. 7pm. SciTrek: Georgia's Technology Adventure.

*for more info contact Jordan Rose at 
404-712-9242 or jrose@learnlink.emory.edu.
or visit http://www.cbn-atl.org/BAM/ 
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Brain Awareness Month!
Brian & the Brain in...

Nursing School Auditorium, Plaza Level, Emory University.


